
To open their eyes, to turn them from darkness to light ... that they may receive forgiveness of sins...  Acts 26:18 

the
SAMPSONS 

For lost Russian souls, 

      Keith Sampson
Keith, Lisa, Candice, Corissa, and Phillip Sampson 

Baptist Bible Fellowship International P.O. Box 191 Springfield, Mo 65801 . keithsampson.com . russia4christ@hotmail.com . 417 501 4051

www.keithsampson.com

August - November 2016

After	our	return	to	Estonia	we	were	able	to	start	a	new	ministry,	English	Club.		
Our	hope	was	to	make	contact	with	teens	at	the	school	down	the	street	from	us.		It	
was	slow	at	>irst	but	as	people	started	coming,	the	word	got	out.		Currently	we	
have	5	teens	and	3	adults.		My	wife	is	a	school	teacher	and	she	has	so	enjoyed	
helping	them	with	their	English	and	excited	how	God	can	use	this	class	to	
introduce	people	to	Christ.		For	Thanksgiving	we	invited	the	students	and	their	
families	to	our	house	for	a	traditional	meal.		We	had	15	come	and	a	great	time	
with	food,	games,	and	the	story	of	Thanksgiving	and	Christ.		Each	family	left	with	a	
gospel	booklet	and	some	tracts.		Pray	God	will	draw	them	to	salvation.

Our	van	is	on	its	way	to	being	rust	free!		$2,330	has	come	in	so	far.		We	only	need	
$670	to	get	it	repainted.		Thanks	so	much	to	those	who	have	helped.		Our	van	is	a	
vital	part	of	starting	our	soccer	ministry	back	up.		Our	support	is	also	a	vital	part	of	
starting	our	soccer	ministry	back	up.		We	have	replace	some	of	our	lost	support	and	
the	exchange	rate	is	in	our	favor	right	now	but	still	lacking	funds	to	support	this	
ministry.		We	will	be	back	in	the	USA	from	September	to	November	2017	to	raise	
more	funds.		Pray	we	can	schedule	new	churches	for	support.		My	wife	is	looking	at	
teaching	English	to	fund	soccer	but	our	current	visas	do	not	allow	her	to	teach	for	
money,	so	when	we	renew	our	visas	in	March,	we	will	apply	for	different	visas	that	
will	allow	us	to	teach	for	pay.	Pray	our	visa	renewal	goes	smoothly.

My	mom’s	hip	replacement	went	well.		Thanks	for	your	prayers.		Please	continue	to	pray	
for	my	parents’	(Chester	86,	Janet	78)	health	so	they	can	live	independently.	Our	two	
daughters,	Candice	20	and	Corissa	18,	are	doing	great	at	Liberty	University	studying	
Studio	Art	and	Nursing.		Pray	as	they	strive	to	keep	their	high	GPAs	so	they	can	continue	
receiving	large	scholarships.		Phillip	is	working	though	the	9th	grade	though	he	is	not	
fond	of	school.		Continue	to	pray	for	him	to	make	friends	here	in	Narva.		Though	Winston,	
our	Yorkshire	Terrier,	is	12	years	old.	He	is	doing	good	with	my	parents.		Lisa	and	I,	Keith,	
are	super	excited	to	see	our	girls	for	Christmas!		Pray	for	safe	travels.

PRAISE 
THE 

LORD!!!

1. New English Club ministry creating new contacts 
2. God will “open the eyes” of  our new contacts to Christ 
3.  $2,330 raised to fix our van rust 
4. Parents still able to live independently 
5. Thankful for God’s blessings on our family

*Family News 

* New Ministry Started

* Car rust repair
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